
 

April 22 Community Meeting Cancelled 
 

 

 

All, 
 
The Del Puerto Canyon Reservoir Project Partners (DPWD and Exchange Contractors) have cancelled 
the April 22 community meeting due to the continued shelter-in-place order. Due to the uncertainties 
associated with COVID-19 and group gatherings, we are not rescheduling any further community 
meetings until we have clarity on being able to conduct in-person public meetings. 
  
However, we are preparing a presentation about some of the issues and concerns expressed by the 
community, including dam safety, flooding, emergency response and inundation mapping. We expect to 
have the presentation available on the project website and via You-Tube in the very near future.  We 
will alert you when it is ready and how to find it online. 
 
We thank you for your continued patience as we all work thru the constraints associated with the 
COVID-19 pandemic. 
 
Anthea Hansen and Chris White, 
Project Partners for the Del Puerto Canyon Reservoir Project 

 
Learn more at: www.delpuertocanyonreservoir.com 

To sign-up for project emails, please complete the short form “Get Updates” on the 
bottom of any page at www.delpuertocanyonreservoir.com  

 

 

 
 
 
 
 


